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Disruption in Water Service and Street Improvements

Harrisonburg, Va. — The Public Utilities Department will be working to repair a water service on Old South
High Street beginning at 8:00 a.m. on Tuesday, October 2. This work will cause a temporary interruption to
service for customers residing from 207 to 322 Old South High. The street will remain open while the work is
conducted and water service should return by early afternoon.

Two street projects may cause some minor disruptions during the remainder of the week of October 1. First,
beginning at 8:00 p.m. on Wednesday, October 3 contractors will be milling and paving portions of road at
the intersection of Bluestone Avenue and South Main Street. Little disruption to traffic is anticipated, but
there will be temporary lane closures in both directions along Main Street, at this intersection.

Second, beginning at 8:00 a.m. on Friday, October 5 there will be temporary lane closures along Martin
Luther King, Jr. Way bridge to accommodate routine inspections.

The Harrisonburg Department of Public Utilities is responsible for providing water and sewer services to
residences and businesses. The Department currently manages approximately 16,000 accounts. For more
information about these functions of the city, visit www.harrisonburgva.gov/public-utilities.
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